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B u i l d i n g  G o d ’ s  C o m m u n i t y  o f  L o v e  a n d  L e a r n i n g  
 

 
          1st December 2017 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Consultation of Admissions for the year entry 2019-2020 
 
The Governing Body of the school must consult widely on its admissions criteria every 7 years or 
whenever a change is proposed.  
 
The criteria for Reception admissions in 2019-20 are outlined in the attached document. The order 
and spirit of criteria are not changing however we are required to revise some of the definitions 
used and remove requests for some information, in line with Government and County guidance.  
 
In this consultation exercise, we are asking a wide range of people for their views, not just current 
parents but prospective parents, members of the parish and local community, local playgroups, etc.  
 
Please read the attached proposal for 2019-20. Any comments should be emailed to  
admin@ssasinfants.herts.sch.uk with the subject Admissions Consultation. Comments in writing 
are welcome at: 
Admissions Consultation 
Chair of Governors 
Ss Alban & Stephen Infants School 
Vanda Crescent, 
St Albans,  
Herts, AL1 5EX 
 
All replies should be received before the closing deadline of 3:00pm on 5th January 2018 and will 
be dealt with in the strictest of confidence. 
 
With kindest regards, 
Dr David Miveld 
Chair of Governors 
For and on behalf of the Governing Body 
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